The James Aronson Award for Social Justice Journalism

&

The James Aronson Undergraduate Journalism Award

Hunter College undergraduate journalists are invited to enter their work in the James Aronson Undergraduate Journalism contest. 

The winner will receive $200 and will be recognized as part of the ceremonies for the James Aronson Award for Social Justice Journalism, a contest for professional journalists.

The award ceremony will take place at Hunter College on Wed., May 13th, at 5:30 PM.

The undergraduate journalism contest is open to Hunter College students, who have published on or off campus in print or online, since January 1, 2008. It is not necessary to be a media studies major.

Submit a portfolio of three to five of your best clips, a resume and a 1-2 page letter introducing yourself and discussing how journalism figures in your goals and interests.

***If portfolio pieces are accessible online, printing them is not necessary as long as working links to your work are provided***

The deadline for entries is noon, Wed., April 22nd (no exceptions). Place materials in an envelope and drop off to Blanca Vazquez, Film & Media Studies department, 433 Hunter North.

For more information, e-mail:  bvazque@hunter.cuny.edu

